
Road Works 

Grahamstown Rd, Medowie 
From Tuesday 20 February 2018 

 

Routes 136 and 137 

There will be diversions due to Hunter water carrying 
out works along the dam wall on Grahamstown Road.  
 

We have created a weekday thirty minute frequency 
shuttle services to maintain timetabled services during 
the road works. 

Route Service changes 

Weekdays 

136 137 

 

All services will service the eastern side 
of Medowie Shops 

A weekday shuttle will be available 
between Medowie shops and the dam 
wall on Grahamstown Road 

Weekends 

136 137 

Slight timing changes, please go to 
https://www.cdcbus.com.au/hunter-
valley-latest-news 

School 
Services 

Slight timing and route changes, please 
go to https://www.cdcbus.com.au/hunter-
valley-latest-news 

 

Services will be back to normal as soon as possible 
after the road works are complete. 


